
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Welcome to Greenwich Nursery School! 
Wow!  How quickly our school year is wrapping up.  April brought us beautiful weather that we 
were able to get outside and enjoy.  Hopefully May will be just as nice as there are so many 
special activities planned for this month.  Thursday, May 9 our class will be meeting at 
Phillipsburg High School for Barn Yard Days.  There we will get to see cows, horses, chickens, 
and more!  We can’t wait to spend the morning of Tuesday, May 14 with our Mom’s at GNS’s 
annual Mother’s Day Tea.  For even more fun, we will be meeting at Land of Make Believe on 
Wednesday, May 15 (rain date May 16).  There will be No school for the students on 
Thursday, May 23 as we hold our final Parent/Teacher Conferences for this school year.  
Please join us the evening of Wednesday, May 29 for the GNS End of the Year Picnic (rain 
date May 30).  It is a good night to join all of the new friends we made this year for dinner and 
fun.  Last but certainly not least, Thursday, June 6 is our last day of school for the summer.  
       
Daily Reminders 

 Sign Up for Remind to receive school notifications, directions can be found under the 

Backpack tab, www.greenwichnursery.com 

 Please have your child use the bathroom each day before school. 
 Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case of 

accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to 

season. 

 Attendance sheets are in each classroom. Please be sure to sign your child in and out each 

day. 

 Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, raisins, and water will be provided for snack. Birthday 

kids may bring in a NON-EDIBLE treat or goodie bag to hand out to their classmates 

(optional). 

 Please leave all items such as special blankets or stuffed animals at home or in your child’s 

backpack in the hallway.  This will help them from being misplaced or lost. 

Snack 
 Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day. Snack 

bags should be labeled and placed above your child’s hook when you come into school. 

 Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month.  

  Please do not send in snacks on Birthday Days.  

 Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any 

peanut or tree nut products. Thank you! 
Outdoor Fun! 

Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play and indoor physical activity. Sneakers 

and closed-toe shoes are a must for playground safety. We also recommend sending your 

child with a jacket or sweatshirt. We try to go outside each day, weather permitting. In case 

of inclement weather, we will go upstairs 

to Memorial Hall for large motor activities. 
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